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H.1 Direct-Inward -Dialing (DID) Service

H1.1

A.

B.

c.

D.

E.

F.

Rules and Regulations

DID service permits call incoming to a P.B.X. Line from
the network to reach a specific station line number
without the assistance of an attendant. DID service is
provided subject to the availability of facilities and
may be furnished from the central office which
regularly services the area in which the customer is
located or from a foreign central office equipped to
provide DID service subject to the appropriate Company
intra and interexchange rates.

Rates are in addition the rates show elsewhere in
this and other Company tariffs for the services and
equipment with which this offering is associated.

The service includes central office switching equipment
necessary for in-dialing from the network directly to
station lines associated with customer premises
switching equipment.

The service must be provided on all trunks in a group
arranged for inward service. Each trunk group shall be
considered a separate service. Grouping Service will
not be provided between separate trunk groups.

Facilities and operational characteristics of interface
signals between the Company-provided connection
arrangements and the customer-provided switching
equipment must conform to the rules and regulations the
Company considers necessary to maintain proper
standards of service.

One primary directory listing will be furnished without
charge for each separate trunk group. Additional
listings can be obtained as specified in section F of
this tariff.
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